
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

PENRITH 

NEWS 

CONTACT US 

ADMINISTRATION 

Penrith Office 
Civic Centre, 601 High Street. 
St Marys Office 
Queen Street Centre, 
207–209 Queen Street. 
Council’s Penrith office 
(Civic Centre) has reopened to 
the public for limited services. 
All services remain online at 
penrith.city 

Contact Centre Open: 
8.30am–4pm. Mon–Fri. 
P: 4732 7777 
F: 4732 7958 

Write to: PO Box 60, 
Penrith NSW 2751. 
E: council@penrith.city 

SERVICES 

Waste Services: 4732 7777 

Illegal Dumping: 
Contact the EPA hotline 
on 131 555 and ask for the 
RID Squad (Regional Illegal 
Dumping Squad). 
Graffiti Hotline: 
Freecall 1800 022 182 

MEETING DATES 

Council Meeting 
30 November 2020 – 7pm 
Online via penrith.city 
(Ordinary Meeting) 

penrith.city 
visitpenrith.com.au 

COUNCIL BRIEFS 
● Summer last year saw temperatures reach over 50 degrees 

Celsius in Penrith. Council has teamed up with Western 

Sydney University to publish the Benchmarking Summer 
Heat Across Penrith Report. 

The report identifies locations that reached over 50 degrees 

Celsius in the area during the summer of 2019–20, 
challenges the way we think on new developments, and 

looks at solutions Council and State Government can 

implement to lower temperatures and create a sustainable 

and comfortable way of living. 

Read the report at penrith.city/heatreport 

● Penrith City Council is calling for artists to submit their 
Expressions of Interest (EOI) to design and create an iconic 

public art piece for the new Regatta Park recreational precinct. 

The EOI period is open until 16 December 2020. This is an 

exciting opportunity for a talented artist to create an artwork 

that engages, inspires and welcomes visitors to the Nepean 

River for generations for come. 

The commissioned piece will be a key feature of the new 

precinct and celebrate the history and significance of the 

location and reinforce the intergenerational connection 

between the river and the local community. 

More information is available at penrith.city/regattapark 

● Experience the streets, laneways and local businesses in 

Penrith like never before, at ReAnimate Penrith! 

Take the family on a crazy adventure to find mind-blowing 

street art and whacky characters hidden around the city 

centre! Download the Free ReAnimate app to watch them 

come to life through your phone. 

As it turns to night, treat yourself to dinner, drinks and live 

music along High Street and be amazed by animations 

hiding in some of Penrith’s finest bars and restaurants. 

Explore the city today! View the full program at 
ReAnimatePenrith.com.au, download the App today. 

Proudly sponsored by the Western Weekender. 

PUBLIC EXHIBITION 

Draft Mamre Road Precinct Development 
Contributions Plan 
Council invites you to inspect and provide comment on the draft 
Mamre Road Precinct Development Contributions Plan. 

The Mamre Road Precinct is a new employment area forming 
an extension of the Western Sydney Employment Area (WSEA), 
located in the south-east corner of the Penrith Local Government 
Area. The precinct was rezoned in June 2020 by the NSW 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (DPIE). 

A draft development contributions plan has been prepared by 
Council to deliver the local infrastructure requirements of the 
Mamre Road Precinct, consistent with the Draft Development 
Control Plan (DCP) and State Environmental Planning Policy 
(SEPP). 

The draft plan enables the collection of funds from development 
to meet the costs of providing local infrastructure, which will 
include: 

• Open space and recreation facilities 

• Water cycle and stormwater management facilities 

• Traffic and transport management facilities 

The draft Mamre Road Precinct Development Contributions 
Plan is on public exhibition until Thursday, 17 December 2020. 

The draft plan can be viewed online at yoursaypenrith.com.au 

You are invited to make a written submission to Council by 5pm 
Thursday, 17 December 2020 by: 

• Email: cityplanningteam@penrith.city 
• Post: The General Manager 

(Attention City Planning – Mamre Road Precinct 
Development Contributions Plan) 
Penrith City Council 
PO Box 60, Penrith NSW 2751 

Please include a subject line indicating ‘Draft Mamre Road 
Precinct Development Contributions Plan’ in emails and letters. 

For further enquiries please contact Natalie Stanowski, 
Principal Planner on 4732 7403. 

 facebook.com/penrith.city.council

 twitter.com/penrithcouncil

 instagram.com/penrithcitycouncil

 youtube.com/penrithcitycouncil

 penrith.city

 visitpenrith.com.au 
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PUBLIC NOTICES 
Kalang Avenue, Camira Street and Carinya Avenue, 
St Marys – Proposed ‘Trucks Prohibited – Vehicles 
Under 12.5m Excepted’ Restrictions 
Council is proposing to install ‘Trucks Prohibited – Vehicles Under 12.5m Excepted’ 
signage on Kalang Avenue, Camira Street and Carinya Avenue, St Marys to 
restrict vehicles over 12.5m in length from accessing the abovementioned 
streets. Waste collection vehicles will still be permitted on these roads. 
The installation of the vehicle length restriction signage will improve traffic flow 
within the residential area especially within Kalang Avenue, Camira Street and 
Carinya Avenue, improve the level of service of these roads and minimise 
damages to the street, kerb and gutter caused by the limited manoeuvrability 
for vehicles above 12.5m in length. 
You are invited to make a submission and provide comments to Council regarding 

the abovementioned proposal. Submissions must be made in writing and are to 
be received by Council no later than Monday, 4 January 2020. Written submissions 

can be submitted by: 
• Email: council@penrith.city and address the email to Mr Anthony Baradhy 

• Post: Mr Anthony Baradhy, Penrith City Council, PO Box 60, 
Penrith NSW 2751 

Penrith Sheep Impounding Notice 
Penrith City Council is publicly notifying the impounding of one male adult 
sheep from the vicinity of High Street and Station Street at Penrith. The sheep 
is desexed and has recently been shorn. 
If anyone has a claim to this animal, they are required to contact Penrith City 
Council Animal Services on 4732 7543 and or council@penrith.city with 
appropriate evidence of ownership. If no submissions are made within seven 
days from the date of this advertisement, Council may take other action as 
described in Section 64(1)(b) of the Impounding Act 1993. 

penrith.city 
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